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Name:                         Jesse R. Graham 
Company:                      individual 
Comment on:                   Net metering 
Comments:                     It is in the long-term best interest of TVA and local 
distributers to allow for "net metering services." Tennessee has historically 
lagged behind other states in promoting renewable energy.  Now is the time to 
endorse and promote the ability of the consumer to decrease TVA's carbon 
footprint by not only using energy-efficient products but also by small time 
generation by solar and wind systems. 
 
Credits for electric energy provided should also be the same as the grid purchase 
cost. There will be resistance from local electric utilities to keep the credit vs. 
purchase cost the same; talking with my provider (SVEC), they did everything but 
say it "is not in our (SVEC) best interest to have net metering services."  Short 
term thinking... 
 
Thanks for the chance to comment.  Jesse R. Graham, Tracy City, TN 
City:                         Tracy City 
State:                        TN 
Zip:                          37387 
 


